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  Note verbale dated 22 April 2019 from the Permanent Mission of 

Turkey to the United Nations addressed to the Chair of 

the Committee 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations 

presents its compliments to the Chair of the Security Council Committee established 

pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006) and has the honour to transmit herewith its 

national midterm report on the implementation of paragraph 8 of Security Council 

resolution 2397 (2017) (see annex). 
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  Annex to the note verbale dated 22 April 2019 from the Permanent 

Mission of Turkey to the United Nations addressed to the Chair of 

the Committee 
 

 

  Report of Turkey on the implementation of Security Council 

resolution 2397 (2017) 
 

 

 • Turkey hereby transmits its midterm report on the specific measures that it has 

adopted to implement paragraph 8 of Security Council resolution 2397 (2017). 

 • As communicated to the Committee in the note verbale dated 19 June 2018 

(S/AC.49/2018/87), the Council of Ministers of Turkey adopted, on 5 March 

2018, decision No. 2018/11480, which entered into force on 16 March 2018 and 

thus, together with its annexes, became part of Turkish national law. The said 

decision has allowed the previous circular of the Prime Ministry of Turkey to 

be updated in order to include in its scope the Security Council resolutions 

adopted after 20 February 2017, including resolution 2397 (2017).  

 • As was already brought to the attention of the Committee in the aforementioned 

note verbale, the Ministry of Labour and Social Security reported that no 

working permits had been issued to citizens of the Democratic People ’s 

Republic of Korea in Turkey.  

 • The present report hereby reiterates that there are currently no citizens of the 

Democratic People’s Republic of Korea authorized to work in Turkey.  
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